Republic of the Philippines
Supreme Court
Manila

Bids and Awards Committee for the New Supreme Court Complex
(BAC-NSCO)

Notice of Postponement
03 December 2019

CONDUCT OF TOPOGRAPHIC AND RELOCATION SURVEYS FOR THE
PROPOSED CONSTRUCTION OF THE NEW SUPREME COURT COMPLEX

In view of the bid bulletins that were issued to modify and amend the items in the
Request for Proposals /Quotations for the Conduct of Topographic and Relocation
Surveys for the proposed construction of the New Supreme Court Complex, all
concerned are hereby notified that the opening of bids will be rescheduled to December
10, 2019, 1:30 in the afternoon in light of the inclement weather experienced on
December 3, 2019 and the consequent suspension of work at 12 noon. The address for

the submission of bids remains the same as stated in the Request for
Proposal/Quotations.

That this notice of postponement is being issued in accordance with Sec. 29 of
revised IRR of RA 9184 and not for purposes of any delay.

For guidance and information of all concerned.

MARIA CARINA M. CUNANAN
Vice Chairperson, BAC NSCC



